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Subject: Ruahine Conservation Park Change of Status Hearing

Thank you for the followup to my earlier submission.

The Science and Capability Report has not changed my support for the proposed revocation and land swap.
I remain concerned about the principle and the precedent (notwithstanding the previous instances) as I do
not wish for conservation estate to become a bartering chip for pet projects of government ministers of the

day.





